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Blessed & Highly Favored! 

God has been so good! The year 2021 is ending 
on a note of victory, despite all the hardships and 
restrictions everyone has faced. Along with many 
other blessings we have received this year in our 
local church, Tabernáculo de Vida Madrid, we are 
rejoicing in the following: 

• 59 were baptized in Jesus’ name 
• 30 received the Holy Ghost 
• 153 1st – time visitors heard this great 

salvation message 
• 42 Life Groups kept reaching people 

weekly 
• 5 new Life Groups opened during the year 

 

IPUE District 1 - Moving Forward! 

 
As Superintendent of District 1, which covers 

all the city of Madrid and the Federal District of 
Madrid, we are so excited about growth and 
progress in the district. Year 2021 is ending with 
31 established churches and nearly 50 licensed 
ministers in the district, with lots of exciting plans 
for more churches being planted in the year 2022. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Recent photo of full altars, incredible move of God where the whole 
sanctuary  became an altar!! 7 received the Holy Ghost, 3 were baptized, 
and 33 reported notable healings!! #movingforwardinJesusname! 

 

Recently hosted the 2021 National Minister’s Conference, where God 
moved in a great way among the ministry – healing, restoring & renewing. 
1 minister’s child received the Holy Ghost! So enjoyed Rev. Bruce Howell 

being with us, our General Director of Global Missions. 
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